Alexandre Nanoff <manager.cresac@sfuo.ca>

4 October 2013 13:01

To: beauchamp@telfer.uottawa.ca

Cc: Mireille Gervais <case.cresac@sfuo.ca>,

Dear Ms. Beauchamp,

I am writing on the behalf and with the permission of both in cc to this email. They have informed me that they have been summoned to your office next Monday, October 7th and have asked me to accompany them. As I understand, each of these gentlemen have been asked to sit down with yourself and Protection services for a review of the Telfer "Code of conduct".

I am concerned with the fact that these students have been summoned to your office with little to no information regarding the content of this meeting. As I'm sure you understand, it is important for both students to come to the meeting well informed of the documentation that exists about them. Could you please send me all relevant incident reports that were provided to you by Housing services and Protection services? have both given me permission to obtain copies of all relevant documentation on their behalf. Could you please also send me a copy of the Telfer Code of Conduct as I was unable to locate it online.

Both students have indicated to me that they will be writing a mid-term examination at 14:30 on Monday. Considering they have yet to receive any written notice regarding the nature of the meeting, or any specific reference to a violation of the Telfer code of conduct, I think it is advisable to provide them with all necessary documentation prior to scheduling a meeting.

Please note that I am also copying my Director, Mireille Gervais, who is aware of the case.

Thank you in advance and I look forward to your prompt response.

Yours sincerely,

Alex Nanoff

Agent de recours étudiant/Student Appeal Officer Centre de recours étudiant/Student Appeal Centre manager.cresac@sfuo.ca tél: 613-562-5800 x 2350 fax: 613-562-5467 101 UCU www.appeals.sfuo.ca

Beauchamp, Julie <Beauchamp@telfer.uottawa.ca>

To: "manager.cresac@sfuo.ca" <manager.cresac@sfuo.ca>

Cc: "case.cresac@sfuo.ca" <case.cresac@sfuo.ca>,

4 October 2013 14:06

Mr Nanoff.

The meeting is to discuss the behaviors that were described clearly in the security report of the events of September.

At the moment the Telfer School wants to discuss this event with the students. As this occured on campus and they are Telfer students, it is of concern to us. The Scholl will not take any position until it meets with the students.

Prof Beauchamp

From: Alexandre Nanoff [mailto:manager.cresac@sfuo.ca]

Sent: Friday, October 04, 2013 01:01 PM Eastern Standard Time

To: Beauchamp, Julie

Cc: Mireille Gervais <case.cresac@sfuo.ca>;

Subject: HIGH PRIORTY:

[Quoted text hidden]

Alexandre Nanoff <manager.cresac@sfuo.ca>
To: "Beauchamp, Julie" <Beauchamp@telfer.uottawa.ca>

7 October 2013 10:40

Good morning Ms. Beauchamp,

Thank you for your prompt response. Would it be possible to send me the Protections reports and the Telfer Code of Conduct as per my last email?

Thanks.

Alex Nanoff

Alex Nanoff

Agent de recours étudiant/Student Appeal Officer Centre de recours étudiant/Student Appeal Centre manager.cresac@sfuo.ca tél: 613-562-5800 x 2350 fax: 613-562-5467 101 UCU www.appeals.sfuo.ca

[Quoted text hidden]

Beauchamp, Julie <Beauchamp@telfer.uottawa.ca>
To: "manager.cresac@sfuo.ca" <manager.cresac@sfuo.ca>

7 October 2013 10:44

The code of conduct is on our website. I do not have the protection reports.

From: Alexandre Nanoff [mailto:manager.cresac@sfuo.ca]

Sent: Monday, October 07, 2013 10:40 AM Eastern Standard Time

To: Beauchamp, Julie

Subject: Re: HIGH PRIORTY:

[Quoted text hidden]